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Essex, CT   06426 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Due to a lack of applications within seven days of the scheduled December meeting the regularly 
scheduled December 9, 2014 meeting of the Essex Inland Wetlands and Watercourses 
Commission is cancelled.  
 
The next scheduled meeting is Tuesday, January 13th, 2015. 
 
In the event there are no submitted applications by January 2nd, 2015, the January 13th meeting 
will be held in order to carry out the election of officers and approval of 2015 calendar. 
 
 
Darcy Roper, Administrative Assistant 
Essex Land Use Department 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


